HB 1566 -- Home Exterior Contractors
Sponsor: Nichols

This bill changes the laws regarding contractors who perform home
exterior and roof work by repealing the provisions which prohibit
a residential contractor from representing or negotiating or
offering or advertising to represent or negotiate on behalf of a
real estate owner on any insurance claim in connection with the
repair or replacement of roof systems or the performance of any
other exterior repair, replacement, construction, or
reconstruction services.
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